
GOVT OF WEST-BENGAL 

IRRIGATION & WATERWAYS DEPTT. 
OFFICE OF THE SUB-DIVISIONAL OFFICER 
MUNDESWARI IRRIGATION SUB-DIVISION 

CHAMPADANGA HOOGHLY., 
Phone No. 03212255174, Email ID-misd.champadanga@gmail.com 

Memo No.- 537 Date.-06.07.2022 

Corrigendum for cancellation 

Corrigendum Notice No. 01 against NIQ No.- 01 of 2022-2023 of Sub-Divisional Officer, 
Mundeswari Irrigation Sub-Division, circulated vide this Office Memo No.- 496 Dt.-20.06.2022 

of Sub-Divisional Officer, Mundeswari Irrigation Sub-Division, Champadanga, Hooghly. 

Due to unavoidable circumstances, the above mentioned NIQ is hereby cancelled. 

O6J0/72 

Sub-Divisional Officer 
Mundeswari Irrigation Sub-Division 

Memo. No.537(4) Dated.-06.07.2022 

Copy forwarded for information wide circulation to. 

1. Additional Project Director-IV,DPMU-II, WBMIFMP, 1&WD, JalasampadBhawan, Salt Lake, Kolkata-91,. 
2. Executive Engineer, Hooghly Irrigation Division, Pearabagan, Hooghly. 
3. Sub-Divisional Officer, Chinsurah/ Champadanga Irigation Sub-Divn. 
4. Office Notice Board. 

/07/22 

Sub-Divisional Officer 
Mundeswari Irrigation Sub-Division 
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